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YTRRC Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 4th October 2023 

 

Westlands Conference Centre 

7.00pm 

 
Present:  Steve Warren, Phil McQuaid, Guy Williams, Graham Still, Denise Byrd, David 

Mears, Vicki Scrowston, Lesley Nesbitt, Lindsay Saunders, Tim Willis, Adam Hawkins, 

 

A G E N D A 
 
Apologies: Simon Rowbottom, Mel Dodge, Angela Dobbs, Jo Samuel, June Moule 
 
Minutes of last meeting: Approved - proposed and seconded by Phil and Dave.   
 
Matters Arising: 

 

• Discussion as to whether next year’s Yeovilton 5k races should be held under EA 
licence, as previously, or with a licence from ARC – cheaper and less paperwork etc. 

 
Chairperson’s report – Steve Warren: 
 

• SW gave some further news regarding the tops and the company who would be able to 
provide samples, Primo Apparel, including the colours that we want - 3 fabrics. Samples 
hopefully available for the next meeting. Prices to be confirmed. 

• SW St John Ambulance cover confirmed for Santa Dash – 10th December 
 

Secretary report – Angela Dobbs: 
 

• Not available 
 

Treasurer’s report – Simon Rowbottom: 
 

• SR is currently away. 

 
Membership report – Adam Hawkins: 
 

• August and September – 13 new first claim members and 1x 2nd claim, 3 renewals. 

• EA athlete affiliation increasing to £19 for 2024-5. [currently £17] 

• EA club affiliation increasing from £150 to £200 

 
Club Captain – Graham Still/Vicki Scrowston 
 

• Congratulations to Graham for all his hard work in passing the EA CIRF coaching course 

• GS – profits from 5K races - £2786.15 – one toilet bill outstanding [£50-60] 

• VS confirmed that we have 22 entries for the YTRRC Full Monty team in December. 

• Clarendon Marathon – possible club event for 2024? 
 

Kit – Graham Still 
 

• GS compiling a new order for hoodies and T-shirts – money raised is for the Yeovil 
Breast Cancer Scanner 
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Championship secretary – Lesley Nesbitt 
 

• LN has updated the men’s and ladies’ championship tables. The final qualifying race is 
the Weymouth 10. 

• There will be a new proposed race list for 2024 at the next meeting. 

• Hats – a selection of the various colours for this year’s hats were discussed and voted 
on. 

 
Webmaster – Guy Williams 
 

• Ready to include Club Awards’ Evening on the website when the price of the buffet has 
been confirmed. 

 
Data Protection – Dave Mears 
 

• Nothing to report. 

 
Pub and club runs – Phil McQuaid 
 

• Pub runs booked to the end of December 

• Club runs – now winter routes – discussion about routes from Goldenstones and where 
these routes are available 

 
AOB 
 

• Awards night – Price of buffet still to be confirmed. 

• DM - Results of survey about whether all 1st claim members should automatically include 
EA membership: Yes - 82% keep as now. 47% of membership voted 

• Decision about YTRRC membership fees for 2024-5 needs to be made by end of 
December. 

• Club Awards – Back to the awards list from 4 years ago. The committee will decide on a 
short list of three names for each relevant award for club members then to vote. Club 
members will be asked for their nominations 

• Cross Country Championships – discussion about whether there would be any interest. 

 
There next meeting will be Wednesday 1st November at 7.00pm at Westlands.   
If anyone has any issues/questions they would like to raise, then they should email them 
through to the chair or secretary. 
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